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STORMWATER MANAGEMENT PLAN 
 

30 Merrill Street 
Portland, Maine 

 

The following Stormwater Management Plan has been prepared for Banner Properties, LLC to evaluate 
stormwater runoff and erosion control for the proposed 6-unit residential building to be located at 30 
Merrill Street, Portland, Maine.  

Site Calculations  

 

Total Property Area 5,100 S.F. 

Existing Impervious Area 1,509 S.F.  

New Paved Parking/Drive 2,190 S.F.  

New Impervious Roof 1,824 S.F. 

Total Landscaped Area 1,086 S.F. 

Total Developed Area 5,100 S.F. 

Total New Impervious Area 2,505 S.F. 

 
Existing Conditions 
 
The development parcel is located on the westerly side of Merrill Street, across from the intersection 
with Turner Street in Portland, Maine.  The property is 5,100 square feet in area and currently includes 
a two-unit residential building with driveway and storage sheds.   There is a brick sidewalk along the 
frontage of the lot and a street tree.   
 
The lot gently slopes from west to east (back to front).  Runoff is conveyed to Merrill Street via overland 
flow, in the lot’s current state. A combined sewer overflow system within Merrill Street collects 
stormwater runoff in a limited number of catchbasins.    
 
Proposed Development 
 
The applicant is proposing to remove the existing building and replace it with a four-story building that 
will house (6) six residential units.  There is to be a 10-foot wide driveway that will be adjacent to the 
south side of the building.  The driveway will lead to a 6-space parking area at the rear of the site.  
Project fencing will be installed along the rear and side property lines.   
 
Drainage Pattern 
 
Runoff currently leaves the development area via overland flow to Merrill Street.  Runoff will continue 
to flow off the site via overland flow in the developed state.  Runoff from the access driveway will 
continue to flow to Merrill Street, as it does today.  The first flush of runoff from the parking area will be 
directed to a dry well infiltration system.  This system will allow the first flush to infiltrate into the native 
sandy soils and will limit the volume of stormwater runoff flowing to the City’s system within Merrill 
Street.     
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